
Policy and Planning 

• Held a kickoff meeting for the EPA-funded Brownfields Assessment project 
 

• Held a kickoff meeting for the Enfield Mall Traffic Impact Study 
 

• Worked with the Department of Public Health to secure additional funding for 
the CDC-funded Active Living and Active Transportation Project 
 

• Issued a Request for Qualifications for a new Transit-Oriented Development 
study 
 

• Continued working with the Department of Community and Economic 
Development to develop a grant proposal for funding from the Economic 
Development Administration 


